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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to begin by expressing our thanks for your continued support of our Breakfast and After 
School Clubs across our academies this past year. We are delighted that so many of our families make use 
of these valuable services, and it is always a pleasure to see the children enjoy their time with us outside 
of school hours. 

As part of our commitment to maintaining the high quality and safety of the care we provide, we regularly 
review the costs associated with running these clubs. Due to the ongoing cost of living increases and rising 
expenses across our sites; including staffing, food supplies, utilities, and general maintenance, we have 
reached a point where a small adjustment to our pricing is necessary. 

From September 2025, there will be a 5% increase in the fees for both Breakfast and After School Club 
sessions. This decision has not been taken lightly, and we have worked hard to keep this increase as 
modest as possible while ensuring we can continue to offer a safe, engaging, and well-resourced 
environment for all children. 

The new session charges for Holly Lodge are as follows:  

Holly Lodge Breakfast Club £7.00  
Holly Lodge After School Club £15.85 

We appreciate your understanding and continued trust in our care provision and thank you once again 
for your ongoing support. 

We look forward to welcoming your children back in September. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Tracy Willing 
Finance Manager 
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